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PURPOSE:  
The Environmental Services Division of Public Services has rear loading refuse trucks in need of replacement 
due to age and hours.  Using the NC Sheriffs’ Association Procurement contract # 18-02-0428 (Item # 44), the 
2017 Isuzu with a New Way Model 8RL Diamondback compact rear loading body from Amick Equipment 
Company is being recommended for Council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Environmental Services Division is currently using a Sterling truck with the Heil rear loading body that has 
over 13,000 hours and a Crane Carrier with a Split Body that has 10,000 hours.  Both are at the end of their 
useful life.  These trucks are used for residential collection and the furniture market.  In addition to the daily 
route work, these trucks will be utilized for special events like Keep High Point Beautiful, Furniture Market and 
others where a compact rear loading truck is better suited.  The Isuzu truck with a New Way compact rear 
loading body configuration is like the ones they are currently using and will meet their needs.  The price of 
$98,723.32 is for one truck, refuse body installation, training, and delivery.  Total cost for three is $296,169.96.  
Estimated delivery is 75-90 days.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2017-18 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing three new 2017 Isuzu trucks with a New Way Model 
8RL Diamondback compact rear loading body from Amick Equipment Company in the total contract amount of 
$296,169.96.  Recommendation also includes declaring the old trucks as surplus and disposing through the 
online auction process. 

 




